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January 6, 2021 
 
Dear Students, Parents, and Guardians: 
 
In response to the persistence of a of COVID-19 “substantial status” designation for Schuylkill County, 
Schuylkill Technology Center will extend our Hybrid Delivery Model through the end of the current 
semester, which is January 19, 2021. 
 
STC will extend additional in-person classroom time to any students “at risk of failing” who have un-finished 
assignments. Instructors will notify students individually who need to attend additional days. The 
instructional plan for the remainder of the current semester is as follows:  

 

Monday            1/11 Tuesday          1/12 Wednesday      1/13 Thursday        1/14 Friday       1/15 

In-Person Instruction 
Level III & IV  
 
 
Virtual- Level I & II 
 

In-Person 
Instruction  
Level III & IV  
 
Virtual- Level I & II 
 

In-Person Instruction 
for Level I & II  
 
 
Virtual Level III & IV 

In-Person Instruction 
for Level I & II. 
 
 
Virtual- Level III & IV 

In-Person 
Instruction  
Level III & IV and 
any students at 
risk of failing.  
 
 

Monday         1/18 Tuesday 1/19 Wednesday 1/20  
 
1/14/21 will be the last day of the 
semester for Level I & II Students with 
passing grades.   

 

 
Faculty In-Service 
Day. No Classes 
 
 

In-Person 
Instruction Level III 
& IV and any 
students at risk of 
failing. 
 

First Day of the 2nd 
Semester.  All 1st 
Semester students 
return to sending 
district. 
 
 

 
Please have your child bring any loaned devices with them to school next week.  STC will collect any loaned 
technology (laptops/mifis) on: 
 

 Level I & II Students- on Wednesday, January 13th 

 Level III & IV Students on Friday, January 15th.    
 
Please feel free to reach out with any questions to sbrennan@stcenters.org.  
 
Sincerely, 

 
Shannon Brennan, M.Ed.  
STC Director 
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